STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

GARY JOHNSON ARTESIA DISTRICT OFFICE JENNIFER SALISBURY
GOVERNOR CABINET SECRETARY

July 26, 1995

I. T. Properties
3502 Yachtclub Ct.
Arlington, TX 76016

Re: Repair work for DHY #1
Ut F Sec 23, T-19, R-28

Mr. K. W. Chen,

In August 1994 a packer leakage test was conducted on your
above captioned well and the test results indicate packer
failure.

In September 1994 I sent you a letter notifing you that this
well would need to be repaired. To date we have had no
response fram you on this matter.

I will extend this time to August 7, 1995 only. Please let
me hear fram you as soon as possible regarding this matter.

Y Truly

Field Rep II



